
To whom it may concern,

I am in opposition to mandated reporter training. At least, I am in opposition to it as a blanket
law that applies to everyone. I feel that past career experience in the human service field, or
certain college courses, should make providers exempt. For example: before opening up a
home daycare, I obtained a bachelor’s degree in psychology. I have also worked with foster
care youth as a case manager. I have filled out many forms as a mandated reporter myself and I
do not feel I need this training. I have so little time the way it is. The requirements and demands
of daycare keep increasing and we do not have enough daycares as it is.

Thank you

Megan Buske


